
Dear Mayor and Town Council Members, 

I reside at 95 Middle Road, directly to the east of the subject property at 86 Middle Road and are the 
neighbor most impacted by this proposal. We have reviewed the plans for application ZON-23-016, and 
are sending this letter of support for the proposed special exception to place the gate 10 feet from the 
curb instead of the 18 feet required. 
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